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Liberty VI to Begin Fiber Installation Project at Estate
Frydenhoj on St. Thomas

Liberty VI begins a five-week fiber installation project in Estate
Frydenhoj, St. Thomas, using micro-trenching to minimize road
disruption; residents are advised to anticipate minor delays and adjust
parking to support smooth operations
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Liberty VI fiber installation.

ST. THOMAS — Liberty VI is set to commence afiber installation project in Estate Frydenhoj,
St. Thomas, beginning Monday, November 18, as part of its ongoing Fiber to the Home expansion
inthe U.S. Virgin Islands. The project, anticipated to last approximately five weeks, will provide
high-speed internet access to residents in the area, improving connectivity and network resiliency.
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According to Liberty VI Genera Manager Ravindra Maywahlall, the company is advancing these
installations as they acquire necessary permits. “As we acquire the necessary permits, we are
moving forward with our Fiber to the Home construction projects so more locations in the
territory can have access to our fiber fast internet,” said Maywahlall. He assured residents that
Liberty VI would keep the community informed about future installation projects as additional
permits are obtained.

The work at Estate Frydenhoj will involve laying underground conduits and fiber optic cables,
with construction scheduled on weekdays from 8 am. to 5 p.m. Using a micro-trenching
technique, crews will create narrow 1%inch cutsto install the fiber cables, reducing road surface
disruption, pavement damage, and dust emissions. When possible, existing ducts will be utilized
to further minimize impact on the roadways.

Underground installation offers protection from potential hazards, including natural disasters and
vandalism, making the network more resilient. While Liberty VI aims to minimize disruptions,
residents and drivers can expect lane and partial road closures that may lead to minor delays in the
area. The company advises residents to park their vehicles on their properties to avoid potential
obstruction and damage.

Liberty VI will be sharing regular updates on the project’s progress and other planned installations
on their website at https.//www.libertyvi.com/news, allowing residents to stay informed and plan
their commutes accordingly.
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